
WCG 
Route 9, Box 280E, St. Simons Island, GA 31522 (912) 638-1100 (912) 576-1100 

January 12, 1999 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for the kind reception notice in your letter of 
December 11, 1998. I have enclosed a copy of your letter and 
am please to verify that, according to the logs of News/Talk 
1100 WCGA, you did in fact receive our station. 

It is always a thrill to get letters from folks who listen 
to WCGA at a great distance. We value all our listeners, 
especially those who work at hearing our signal. 

For your information, WCGA uses a Harris DX -10 transmitter 
into a series L -C net housed in a Kintronics Labs enclosure 
fed to a Ron Nott 6 -wire folded unipole attached with 36 
inch stand off insulators to a Stainless, Inc. brand G-25 
model 24 inch face solid rod tower. My wife and four 
children and I plowed in 36,000 linear feet of number 10 AWG 
soft -drawn copper and silver soldered them to the 6 inch 
99.99% pure .32 mil copper strap which lies at the base of 
the tower. The copper strap is attached to the tower via a 
silver soldered connection. 

This whole project is a labor of love for me and the staff. 
Art Manning is someone about whom a book should be written. 
He is retired VOA and at one station had over 3,000 acres of 
curtain and rhombic antennas and a staff of 400 plus. 

Let us know how we can improve, especially in the area of 
your expertise and interests. Please let us know how to 
design a response card that would be much sought after by 
DXers. I want to have a cool card that will be in demand and 
will stimulate a desire to hear our station. 

Thank you again for listening. Please spread the word. And 
if you pray, keep us in your prayers. 

Sincerely, 

Wesley C,6x 

General Manager 

CC: Art Manning 


